
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 
PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

February 19, 2025 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Tariff Revision, Tariff Number 28, Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9, Corrected Page 32. Please do not re-docket TG-
250035 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Upon review the company discovered that incorrect rates were reported on Page 32 of the submission. These rates were 
not impacted by the disposal fee increase. 

Please do not re-docket TG-250035. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Brian Vandenburg at (360) 448-6954, or via e-mail at 
bian.vandenburg@WasteConnections.com.   

Sincerely, 

Brian Vandenburg 
Finance Analyst 

TG-250035
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